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CABINET - 16 OCTOBER 2018 
 
 

Annual Report of the Director of Public Health 2017/18 
 

Recommendations from the Oxfordshire Joint Health Overview & Scrutiny 
Committee from its meeting on 20 September 2018 

 
The Oxfordshire Joint Health Overview & Scrutiny Committee considered the annual 
Report of the Director of Public Health at its meeting on 13 September 2018 and 
agreed the following recommendations for Cabinet: 
 
To: 
 

(a) Ask Cabinet to consider lobbying the Government for a minimum price on 
alcohol and a watershed of 9pm for the advertising of fast food on TV; and 
 

(b) Recommend Cabinet to ensure that there is an evaluation of the Healthy 
Towns project when it comes to an end and also to ensure decisions are 
made on how to spread the learning arising from the project. 
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